
GOFFSTOWN SCHOOL DISTRICT FFA 
 

MEMORIALS 
 
It is the policy of the board to recognize and reward merit in performance, in dedication, in 
perseverance, in excellence of any nature to the Goffstown schools, and especially in service to 
the children thereof. 
 
This recognition may be initiated by the Board, by administration, by staff groups, by student 
groups (such as student council), by parent-teacher groups, or by other citizens groups, but must 
be approved by the School Board.  Each such suggestion must be judged on its own merits.  
However, no person or group shall install any nature of memorial to itself. 
 
It is the policy of the Board that any staff member who has served the Goffstown School District 
for 20 years, or any staff member who retires while serving the Goffstown School District in any 
year after fifteen full years of service herein, will have recognition of that service. 
 
We know that staff excellence lives on in all the lives that they touch.  However, we also know 
that memories fade, and that reminders may not only restore their brilliance, but may inspire 
others to emulate the honored ones.  Inspiration enhances education. 
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